
       THE PARISH OF ST EDWARD the CONFESSOR, BARNSLEY 
part of the Benefice of Central Barnsley 

 

Contact by email priests@stedwards-barnsley.org.uk  

Please pray for those on our prayer list: 
  Tricia Adcock, Alex Bird, Jean and Tom Denton, Dennis Self, Arthur & Brenda Darren, 
                     Arthur Bower, Susan Backhouse, James Corbett, David Mokes 

Please let us know if you would like anyone to be added to the list. 

TO ADD OR CHANGE INFORMATION OR UPDATE PRAYER LISTS  

please contact Margaret Gostelow email:- pewsheet@stedwards-barnsley.org.uk  

 

Pew Sheet 19th July 2020 
 

ST EDWARD’S with be OPEN for Private Prayer this SUNDAY from 10.30am until 11.30am 
 

The readings and homily for this Sunday can be found here: Sunday Readings and Homily 
 

Church Opening: 

We will also be open between 10:30 and 11:30am on Sunday 26th July for Private Prayer. 

Our first service will be on Sunday 16th August at 10:30am when we will have shortened Eucharist. 
 

Please note: 

 Track and trace – everyone attending the church will be required to give contact details, to be used 
for track and trace, which will be destroyed after 21 days  

 Hand sanitisers will be available at the entry and exit point—the south door 

 The building will have been cleaned and aired beforehand 

 Guidance will be given for entering and leaving church – a one way system will be in place  

 Guidance will be given for where to sit in order to maintain safe social distancing; currently we are 
limiting the number of people in the church to 30  

 Everyone will be required to have a face covering (please bring your own)  

 There will be no lighting of candles  

 There will be no first aid facilities as we do not have the correct PPE. Emergency services will be 
called in the event of illness or an incident.  

 No books will be issued or used. You may bring your own books and take them away with you.  

 Cleaning where people have been sitting will be done when they have left the church.  

 There will be no access to the vestry  
 The lavatory will only be available in case of emergency 
 

PCC Meeting: the PCC has agreed the  Church of England-approved risk assessment and above protocols 
which pertain to our building. The risk assessment will be updated as necessary. Any comments on how 
we might better mitigate any risks to you will be welcome. 

You can keep in touch through our website and on our Facebook page and Twitter Account:- 

 Website    Facebook        Twitter  

There is no weekly LIVE message for  St. Edwards from Fr Stephen  at 9.15 am on Sunday 19th July, but 

there will be one next week on the 26th July. 

Videos of past messages are available on our Facebook page.     St Edwards Facebook  

 

Don’t forget St. George’s Food Bank  - Call John or Margaret on 01226 790460 who will give you details 

of how to donate, or collect donations from you. 

http://www.barnsleybenefice.org/content/pages/documents/1463944976.pdf
https://barnsleybenefice.org/content/pages/documents/1591446946.pdf
https://www.facebook.com/stedwards.barnsley
https://twitter.com/BarnsleyStEd
https://www.barnsleybenefice.org/st-edwards
https://www.barnsleybenefice.org/st-edwards
https://www.facebook.com/stedwards.barnsley
https://twitter.com/BarnsleyStEd
https://www.facebook.com/stedwards.barnsley/videos

